Your Education Solutions Partner

CORRECTION February 21, 2013

Dear Family Service Credential Participant,

Welcome to the Family Service Credential! Next week you and 20 others will come
together in Wisconsin Dells, WI for the first three days of training. It is always
interesting to bring together staff from different agencies to learn and grow together.
This letter contains information to help make your training as successful as possible.

Training Dates: Wed - Fri, Feb 27-28 & Mar 1, 2013

Hours:

Tue — Thur, March 19-20-21
Tue — Thur, May 21-22-23
8:30a—-4:00p

Location: Wintergreen Resort & Conference Center

1-800-648-4765 (*mention Family Service Credential)
http://wintergreen-resort.com/directions/

Other information to help you prepare for the training:

| am very excited to your trainer for the Family Service Credential and
look forward to working with all of you.

Breakfast & lunch will be provided.

Please feel free to dress comfortably for the training. Because it is often
a challenge to adjust the meeting room temperature to everyone’s
comfort level we suggest you dress in layers.

All materials for the training will be provided.

If you are staying overnight, dinner is on your own. There are many
dining and shopping opportunities very near the hotel.

In the case of inclement weather concerns watch for an email update.

If you have any questions regarding the training content and/or schedule please feel
free to contact me at any time. If last minute issues arise regarding your attendance

please call me

or leave a message with the front desk. Looking forward to meeting you

and wishing you all ‘safe travels’.

Sincerely,

Kathy Boisvert

Your Family Service Credential Trainer
Cell Phone: 608-697-3149
boisvertk@cesa5.org




